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 Dear Parents, 
  
We are extremely excited for our annual year-end 2019 Recital!   
The theme of this years’ recital is:           ‘World of Dance ’ 
 
 We have begun the process of organizing our 2019 recital, and wanted to present you with the most up-to-date 
information we have!  Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the information within this packet, please do 
not hesitate to call. 
 
PLEASE RETURN PAGES 2-3 SIGNED WITH PAYMENT BY NOV. 15TH, 2018. 
  
IMPORTANT NOTE ABOUT CLASS SHOW LISTS! In June, we are holding four separate shows over the recital 
weekend. We make every effort to put each student’s classes in the same show. This does not always work out. Attached 
is the list of shows. If your child’s classes are not in the same show you may opt to switch into a different class, if a 
similar class can be found, in order to get the classes in the same show. Please contact the front desk as soon as possible 
if you would like to switch. ALL CLASS SWITCHES MUST BE MADE BY NOV. 1st, 2018. ~thank you. 
 
AUTO-DEBIT- Costume Fees will be taken out automatically between Nov. 15-20, 2018, for our customers with a credit 
card on file.  
  
Yours Truly, 
The Staff at Mulford Dance Studio 
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Mulford Dance Studio  
RECITAL 2019 PERMISSION SLIP and IMPORTANT DATES FOR… 
 
STUDENTS’ NAME[S]-  

DEAR	
  PARENTS,	
  
PLEASE	
  FILL	
  OUT	
  FORM	
  BELOW	
  AND	
  RETURN	
  TO	
  STUDIO	
  WITH	
  THE	
  NECESSARY	
  COSTUME	
  
PAYMENTS	
  FOR	
  YOUR	
  CHILD.	
  PLEASE	
  READ	
  THE	
  INFORMATION	
  BELOW	
  AND	
  RETURN	
  BY	
  NOVEMBER	
  
15TH,	
  2018.	
  THANK	
  YOU	
  J 	
  

	
  
By	
  paying	
  for	
  your	
  costume	
  and	
  returning	
  this	
  slip,	
  we	
  understand	
  that	
  you	
  give	
  permission	
  for	
  
your	
  child	
  to	
  participate	
  in	
  the	
  year	
  end	
  show[s].	
  

	
  
IMPORTANT	
  DATES	
  	
  PLEASE INTITIAL ITEMS 1-5. 

____1- NOVEMBER 15TH, 2018- FULL COSTUME PAYMENT IS DUE.  
 
____2- December 1st, 2018- NO COSTUME REFUNDS GIVEN AFTER THIS DATE.	
  
 
____3- MAY 2019- RECITAL TICKETS will go on sale in May 2019.	
  
RECITAL Tickets COST: $18. THIS YEAR, WE WILL BE DOING ONLINE TICKETING. THERE WILL BE APPROX. A $2 
HANDLING FEE PER TICKET. All attending the recitals must purchase a ticket. Dancers do not 
need a ticket. 
 

______4- JUNE 2019 PICTURE DAY- AT TRITON H.S. ON REHEARSAL DAY	
  
Class pictures will be taken. Individual photos will be taken on the same day.  
 

______5 – JUNE 10-15th, 2019 –  Rehearsal and Recitals at Triton High 
School in Runnemede,NJ. 
 
______6 - THESE DATES COULD CHANGE AT THE DETERMINATION OF THE HIGH SCHOOL. BARRING ANY 
UNFORSEEN PROBLEMS [SUCH AS- CHANGES IN THE HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATION DATE DUE TO SNOW DAYS] THIS 
DATE SHOULD BE VALID.  
 
 

RECITAL 2019 PERMISSION SLIP 
 
__________I hereby give permission for my daughter/son ____________________________ to 
participate in the year- end show[s]. I have read the information given. I understand that 
costume PAYMENTS are non-refundable AFTER 12/1/18. I understand that any sizing issues with 
the costumes will be done at my expense. My child will be measured by the studio staff unless I 
notify the front office. If I would like to make a request regarding size, I must do so BY 
SUBMITTING A COSTUME SIZE FORM at time I am making costume payments. Otherwise, the studio 
will order sizes based on measurements and individual costume company’s sizing chart. If there 
is a change in the recital dates, I understand that there are no refunds for costumes or 
tuition. I understand that I will not receive costumes until the entire year’s tuition and any 
balances are paid. Final payments for the year including tuition, costumes, any balances 
should be paid by May 1ST, 2019. 
 
__________I DO NOT GIVE PERMISSION FOR MY CHILD TO PARTICIPATE IN THE JUNE 2018 
RECITALS. 
  
I will be PAYING for ______ [HOW MANY] costumes. The total cost is $_______. 
 
______________________________________________ _________________________________ 
Parent or Guardian Signature     Date 
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Mulford Dance Studio- COSTUME SIZES 
 
PLEASE PRINT YOUR CHILD’S FIRST + LAST NAME- 
 
 
TO HELP US BETTER DETERMINE YOUR CHILD’S COSTUME SIZE, 
WE ARE ASKING FOR THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION; 
 
PLEASE LIST NUMBER SIZE AND SMALL, MEDIUM OR LARGE, X-LARGE, ETC.  
 
 #SIZE  

[EX. CHILD/ADULT 
8, 10, 12] 

LETTER SIZE 
CHILD/ADULT 
SMALL, MEDIUM, 
LARGE, X-LARGE 

PLEASE WRITE ANY 
NOTES THAT WILL 
HELP BETTER SIZE 
YOUR CHILD [EX.- 
WEARS A SLIM OR 
HAS AN EXTRA 
LONG TORSO, 
ETC.] 

DRESS SIZE    
SHIRT SIZE    
PANT SIZE    
****IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO TELL US AN EXACT SIZE TO ORDER FOR YOUR CHILD, 
PLEASE WRITE THE SIZE HERE [BE SURE TO WRITE CHILD OR ADULT];  
 
 

	
  
COSTUME	
  COMPANIES	
  GENERALLY	
  ONLY	
  MAKE	
  3-­‐4	
  SIZES	
  EACH	
  FOR	
  CHILD	
  SIZES	
  AND	
  FOR	
  ADULT	
  SIZES.	
  
COSTUMES	
  ARE	
  NOT	
  CUSTOM	
  FITTED.	
  WE	
  TRY	
  TO	
  GET	
  THE	
  BEST	
  FITTING	
  SIZE	
  AND	
  ALSO	
  TAKE	
  INTO	
  
ACCOUNT	
  YOUR	
  CHILD	
  WILL	
  BE	
  GROWING.	
  IF	
  YOUR	
  CHILD	
  BORDERS	
  BETWEEN	
  TWO	
  SIZES,	
  WE	
  GO	
  UP	
  TO	
  
THE	
  LARGER	
  SIZE	
  AS	
  IT	
  IS	
  EASIER	
  TO	
  TAKE	
  IN	
  THE	
  COSTUME	
  THAN	
  DEAL	
  WITH	
  A	
  COSTUME	
  THAT	
  IS	
  TOO	
  
SMALL.	
  	
  
THE	
  COSTUMES	
  ARE	
  CUSTOM	
  ORDERED	
  AND	
  THEREFORE	
  THEY	
  ARE	
  NOT	
  RETURNABLE.	
  WE	
  WILL	
  ONLY	
  
EXCHANGE	
  A	
  COSTUME	
  IF	
  IT	
  WAS	
  SEWN	
  IMPROPERLY	
  OR	
  IF	
  WE	
  FEEL	
  THEY	
  WERE	
  NOT	
  MADE	
  PROPERLY.	
  
WE	
  CAN	
  NOT	
  RETURN	
  A	
  COSTUME	
  THAT	
  IS	
  ONLY	
  SLIGHTLY	
  TOO	
  BIG.	
  WE	
  MUST	
  CHARGE	
  A	
  MINIMUM	
  $35	
  
RETURN	
  FEE	
  [DEPENDING	
  ON	
  THE	
  INDIVIDUAL	
  COSTUME	
  COMPANY]	
  IF	
  YOU	
  REQUEST	
  A	
  DIFFERENT	
  SIZE.	
  
WE	
  HIGHLY	
  SUGGEST	
  HAVING	
  IT	
  ALTERED	
  WHICH	
  IS	
  LESS	
  EXPENSIVE.	
  	
  
WE	
  ARE	
  ASKING	
  FOR	
  YOUR	
  CHILD’S	
  CLOTHING	
  SIZES	
  IN	
  AN	
  EFFORT	
  TO	
  ELIMINATE	
  ANY	
  RETURNS.	
  
COSTUMES	
  ARE	
  CUSTOM	
  ORDERED	
  NOT	
  CUSTOM	
  SIZED.	
  
PANTS-­‐	
  PLEASE	
  NOTE-­‐	
  PANTS	
  USUALLY	
  COME	
  IN	
  TOO	
  LONG.	
  COSTUME	
  COMPANIES	
  DO	
  THIS	
  BECAUSE	
  
EVERYONE	
  HAS	
  A	
  DIFFERENT	
  LEG	
  LENGTH.	
  PLEASE	
  EXPECT	
  TO	
  HAVE	
  TO	
  GET	
  PANTS	
  HEMMED.	
  
STRAPS-­‐	
  SOMETIMES	
  SHOULDER	
  STRAPS	
  MAY	
  BE	
  LOOSE.	
  THIS	
  TAKES	
  ONLY	
  A	
  COUPLE	
  STITCHES	
  TO	
  FIX.	
  
EXPECT	
  SOME	
  STRAPS	
  TO	
  BE	
  LOOSE.	
  	
  

	
  
WE ARE ASKING OUR PARENTS AND DANCERS TO NOT STRESS OVER COSTUME SIZES. WE 
WANT YOUR RECITAL EXPERIENCE TO BE A GOOD ONE. OUR OLDER DANCERS CAN TAKE 
THIS TIME TO LEARN TO SEW [OR USE SAFETY PIN, AS WE DID IN OUR FAMILY!]! J  
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MULFORD	
  DANCE	
  STUDIO	
  	
  

Recital	
  2019	
  	
  

STUDENTS	
  ORDERING	
  6	
  OR	
  MORE	
  COSTUMES!	
   
We	
  are	
  asking	
  costumes	
  be	
  paid	
  in	
  full	
  by: 

November	
  15th,	
  2018.	
   

We	
  understand	
  for	
  our	
  students	
  that	
  take	
  many	
  classes	
  this	
  may	
  be	
  
difficult	
  to	
  do	
  all	
  at	
  once.	
  Therefore,	
  in	
  consideration	
  of	
  our	
  students	
  
that	
  order	
  6	
  or	
  more	
  costumes,	
  you	
  will	
  only	
  have	
  to	
  pay	
  a	
  $50	
  
deposit	
  per	
  costume	
  by	
  Nov.	
  15th,	
  2018.	
   

Costume	
  balances	
  will	
  be	
  due	
  no	
  later	
  than	
  Jan.	
  15th,	
  2019.	
  No	
  
refunds	
  for	
  deposits	
  given	
  after	
  Dec.	
  1st,	
  2018.	
   

All	
  students	
  must	
  fill	
  out	
  the	
  attached	
  Recital	
  2019	
  permission	
  slip	
  
and	
  return	
  to	
  the	
  front	
  office	
  with	
  your	
  deposits	
  no	
  later	
  than	
  
November	
  15th	
  .	
   

We truly appreciate your business and hope this makes things easier for you. Thank you 
for your continued patronage!!!  

Sincerely,	
  The	
  Mulford	
  Staff!JJ  

	
  
	
  


